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General Comment
The health of everyone is at risk right now from covid-19, but that doesn't mean we shouldn't remain vigilant 
for other hazards to our health, such as how to dispose of nuclear waste. Nuclear waste should NOT EVER be 
allowed in regular landfills or normal hazardous waste sites. Nuclear waste should ONLY be allowed at 
regulated radioactive waste storage facilities. Do not allow a reduction in nuclear waste safety standards while 
the attention of most of our populace is on the pandemic!
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